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Dr. Peeve_, bar2 wcliffe of NIBS & C has expressed 
Concern over the •.lee of Named patient Supplies to 
prov_de our' I. T. Fautorate Lu the UK ncr'ket as we 
now have Product LIcer,e for the supply of heat-
treated product. IS: has ,advised that N_3S & C are 
seeking, with the DHSS, ways of applying pressure 
upon supplying compaiues to have this product 
released by the procedure detailed on our licence. 

It is, therefore, important that our May 2nd meeting 
agrees a date when we will revert to ncr,el release 
procedures for new prcxiucL_ri from Kankakee and 
this this is -her, advised to NIBS & C; 1 understand 
from Mrs 'ie_d, CaaL this should be possible by Kid-
May if Kenka::ee fulfil our current orders. 

It rust also be borne in Hind that release by the 
rune! prior_ 'route whi-e insuring faster turn—
rround dies-create a significant: additional workload 
ttroughdar. PIC Dept., Q.C. Division, M.&,.T Division 
and Warerouse. 

Because Arrrur Pharma GmbH are not registered on our 
licence for the supply of Factorate, all the returns 
from UK Haemophilia Centre being heat-treated at 
Eschwege will continue to be supplied on a named patient 
basis. 
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